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SKOWHEGAN AREA HIGH SCHOOL SUMMER PROGRAM 
 
 

In order to encourage participation in summer school programs, to 
reduce the number of students repeating courses during the regular 
school year, or to provide additional opportunities beyond those normally 
available during the school year, the Board of Directors endorses the 
concept of providing summer school courses at Skowhegan Area High 
School. 
 
The program will be self-supporting.  No district funds will be required. 
 
Courses will be developed by individual teachers or departments and 
submitted to the principal during the Spring so that any necessary state 
approvals may be obtained. 


